
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Independence City Planning 

Commission at 6 p.m., Tuesday, December 12, 2023, and by the Independence City Council at 6 p.m., 

Wednesday, February 7, 2024, in the Independence City Hall City Council Chambers (lower level, north 

entrance) 111 E. Maple Avenue, in Independence, Missouri on the following matter(s): 

 

Case 23-175-08 – UDO Amendment #62 – Donation Bins – The City proposes Amendment #62 of the 

Unified Development Ordinance pertaining to donation bins.   

 

Case 23-175-09 – UDO Amendment #63 – Short-Term Loans – The City proposes Amendment #63 of 

the Unified Development Ordinance pertaining to Short-Term Loans.   

 

The Planning Commission and City Council will conduct a full public hearing on these applications. 

 

Witness my hand this 20th day of November, 2023. 
 

Tom Scannell 

Community Development Director 

 

The City of Independence, Missouri is an Equal Opportunity Employer/Contractor/MFD 

One Insertion: November 24, 2023 


